
Faculty Fellowship 
Publication Program 

(FFPP) 
 

 
 

Call for Proposals 
2019-2020 

 
The Faculty Fellowship Publication Program (FFPP) advances 
CUNY’s institutional commitment to diversity. Sponsored by 
the Office of Recruitment and Diversity, this University-wide 
initiative assists full-time untenured CUNY faculty (assistant 
professors) in the design and execution of writing projects 
essential to progress toward tenure. These projects may include 
research-based scholarly articles for juried journals, books for 
academic presses and creative writing projects. This signature 
program provides three credit hours of course release for the 
spring semester, a writing group, and the guidance of a senior 
faculty member. 
 
 

Application Deadline  
October 25, 2019 

 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
http://www2.cuny.edu/about/administration/offices/hr/recruitment-diversity/innovative-

inclusive-programming/faculty-fellowship-publication-program/ 
 

 
 
 

FACULTY 
TESTIMONIALS 

 
“My experience with FFPP was by 
far the best experience I've had at 

CUNY. This is a program that must 
continue to be funded and is an 

essential component of maintaining 
and producing the types of scholars 

and work the CUNY system 
deserves to see. I felt so supported 
by my fellow peers and my mentor. 

I even saw one of my articles 
accepted for publication during the 

semester!” 
 

“FFPP's structure makes it very 
successful. Instead of only 

discussing with one mentor, the 
opportunity to share with other 

colleagues and have a discussion 
about the work makes the process 
very effective and prolific. There is 

no way a session does not yield 
comments that can improve a piece 

of writing! This is why I find the 
program so successful.” 

 
 

“I just wanted to say that FFPP 
rocks! I never felt so supported in 

my career until I participated in the 
program. And if there's one thing 
I'll remember forever in my career 
(and pass on to other scholars) is 

the wisdom I get from Shelly. 
Everything she said from day 1 to 
the workshop on April 12 is what 

we all need to hear to stay sane and 
be healthy in a what could be a cut-
throat environment. She and other 
speakers (and of course mentors!!) 
exemplify what academia should 
be, a supportive community that 

excels in their research but is also 
humane in their approach. And the 

best thing of all is I get to know 
colleagues from across CUNY. You 
are all the best! I hope there can be 

more programs like this as we 
advance in our career at CUNY.” 

 
 

 


